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Welcome

Dear Colleagues,

Itis a great pleasure to announce the 7th Workshop on Quantum Many-Body Computation, which will be held in Beijing from May
to 7, 2017. This workshop is organized by the University of Chinese Academy of Sciences (UCAS) at International Conference Cente
Yangihu campus of UCAS, Huairou district, Beijing.

Continuing the great efforts of the six preceding workshops in the series held at Chongging University (2011), Lanzhou University (2012
Sun Yat-Sen University (2013), Hubei University (2014), Shanghai Jiaotong University (2015), and Beijing Computational Science Researc
Center (2016), which attracted many experts, young researchers as well as graduate students, this workshop will focus on recent advances i
fields of quantum many-body computation, including quantum Monte Carlo methods, renormalization group methods, tensor network methods
machine learning, etc. The workshop aims to provide young researchers and graduate students with introductory and updated researc
information, and promote exchange of ideas and in-depth discussions on a wide spectrum of forefront topics and enhance the interactions ¢
researchers working in relevant areas. It is open to scientists and graduate students in related fields.

You are warmly welcome to participate this workshop, and to present your work in the meeting. We believe that your interesting talk c
poster and inspiring discussions will offer us a fruitful and productive workshop. Please fill in and send back the attached reply form t
fuyl@ucas.ac.cn to help confirm your attendance. Thank you for in advance.

If you have any question or concern, please feel free to contact us.
Contact person: Ms. Yan-Li Fu
Telephone: +86 185 1685 1090

E-mail: fuyl@ucas.ac.cn

Conference Admin
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